
 
 

 

 
October 12, 2021 

 
 
Ms. Azucena Beltrán 
Project Coordinator 
Salton Sea Long-Term Restoration Review 
University of California at Santa Cruz 
azrbeltr@ucsc.edu 
 

Re: CNRA Request for Information for Salton Sea Water Importation Projects 
 
Dear Ms. Beltrán: 
 
In response to your Updated Request for Information, dated 8/13/21, and further to our 
9/10/21 email exchange regarding our intention to submit materials, we are pleased to provide 
you with our submission. 
 
Our submission comprises the following: 

1. This transmittal letter; and 
2. PDF (filename SaltonSea_NWG_10-12-2021) with bookmarks. 

 
We look forward to the opportunity to make a presentation to the independent review panel 
during the October 20 – 22, 2021 timeframe. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The New Water Group LLC 
 
 
 
 


